
 

 D. Czerczak – email August 31, 2020 

I am a resident that lives on Meadow Marsh Cres and this subdivision impacts us as our 
backyard faces to the trail and green space. I was reviewing the plans and it looks like 8th line 
would be extended north right beside the existing trail? Can I get confirmation on the future 
plans for 8th line. The plan indicates they are leaving original road allowance and it is not clear 
to me what this means.  

J. Meyer – email September 26. 2020  

I live in Joshua Creek in a single family home. I am opposed to high density development North 
of Dundas. Specifically high rise apartments. There is already congestion on Dundas, this will 
only increase. This kind of development devalues Oakville in general. I will also mention the 
construction dust needs to be contained better. Our Cars are constantly full of dust. There is 
more dust on patios and in Pools. 
 
Why don’t these developers make a decent place for people to live. The current construction in 
far too close to the road!! Also not a tree or green space in Sight within the last two years in 
these areas just more construction. 
 
Keep high density unappealing developments out of Oakville! 
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